
                         EARL WARREN MIDDLE SCHOOL     
                           155 Stevens Avenue 

                                                                  Solana Beach, CA  92075 
 
September 9, 2019 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
On Tuesday September 17, Earl Warren Middle School will host its annual "Back-to-School Night."  We invite you to 
attend this program and become acquainted with your student's teachers.  Beginning at 5:30 p.m., there will be tables in 
the quad where you can join the PTSA, learn about the sport program with the Boys and Girls Club, and meet district 
officials.    This will also give you a chance to come early, park and be able to "network" with other parents.     
 
The program will start at 6:00 p.m. with a general meeting in the quad.  After the general meeting, we will follow an 
abbreviated daily schedule.  Please ask your son/daughter to fill in the schedule below with the subject area, teacher 
name, and room number and bring this completed schedule with you.  A map on the reverse side of this letter is provided 
to assist you in finding the appropriate classrooms. 
 
"Back-to-School Night" provides our parent community an opportunity to visit our school and meet the teachers.  
Unfortunately, due to the brevity of the program it will not be possible to discuss individual students.  Individual 
conferences by phone or in person may be arranged later if necessary. 
 
My staff and I are looking forward to meeting all of you. 
 
Sincerely, 

Justin Conn 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

Period Time- P.M. Subject Teacher Room 

1 6:15 – 6:25    

2 6:30 – 6:40    

3 6:45 – 6:55    

4 7:00 – 7:10    

5 7:15 – 7:25    

6 7:30 – 7:40    

Zero 7:30 – 7:40    

 

****Please note, the following teachers will stay in their rooms for all classes for that evening. 

Ms. Yoshida –room 603  

Ms. Austin - room 402  

Mr. Rosskopf – room 600 

 

NOTE: 

Mr. Parrington’s and Ms. Geaslin’s PE classes will 

meet together in the Multi-Purpose Room (MPR) 

 

ISPE classes will NOT be meeting this evening 

 

Zero Period classes will meet during 6th period. 

 

 


